Bridal Veil Construction LLC
PO Box 1821

Quray, CO 81427
970-729-1823 — Lynn’s phone

November 4, 2012

Mr. Wallace H. Erickson

Environmental Protection Specialist
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Durango Field Office

691 County Road 233, Suite A-2

Durango, CO 81301

RE: Permit M2001-054, Inspection of Aug 29, 2012, Corrective Actions Complete
Dear Mr. Erickson,

All corrective actions are complete. The stormwater structures have been repaired and
maintained in accordance with the approved designs. The rip-rap lining in both the inlet and
outlet has been restored to the original design of 12 inch plus diameter rock, a minimum of 2 feet
deep, 12 feet wide and extending 20 feet upstream and 20 feet downstream of the inlet and outlet
of the basin.

Also, the sediment basin has been cleaned out.

The dyke on the upper end of the channel was not on the list, but has been built so that in the
event of a run-off event, the water will stay in the channel. It was built with 24 to 36 inch
diameter rock.

Four photo’s were sent by email, because our printer is not color, nor good photo quality. They
show all 4 maintenance areas. Number 001 shows the inlet channel above the sediment pond,
showing 20 feet of rock and rip-rap lining. Number 003 is a view towards the outlet of the pond,
from the effluent side, showing the 20 feet of rip-rap lining. Number 005 shows the dyke on the
south side of the channel, up near the USFS property, keeping the water from a run-off event in
the channel. Number 008 shows the sediment pond from the road, looking toward the effluent
side.

We will now be looking at the current cost of reclamation. The $4,942 appears to be more than
enough for reclamation since most of it is complete. We will send the paperwork and cost
estimates by the November 12 deadline.

Thank you,

Connie L, Wurst
Bridal Veil Construction



